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When Priscilla Harradine travels back to England accompanied by the rather dull Major Sands, she has no
cause to expect her journey will be anything other than uneventful. But also on board the Centaur is Charles
de Bernis – a mysterious and intriguing buccaneer. Just as their friendship is beginning to blossom, a dark
figure from de Bernis’ past emerges to propel them into a thrilling and perilous adventure, taking them right
to the heart of pirate life.

The Author: Rafael Sabatini, creator of some of the world’s best-loved heroes, was born in Italy in 1875 to
an English mother and Italian father, both well-known opera singers. He was educated in Portugal and
Switzerland, but at seventeen moved to England, where, after a brief stint in the business world, he started to
write. Fluent in a total of five languages, he nonetheless chose to write in English, claiming that ‘all the best
stories are written in [that language]’.

His writing career was launched with a collection of short stories, followed by several novels. Fame,
however, came with ‘Scaramouche’, the much-loved story of the French Revolution, which became an
international bestseller. ‘Captain Blood’ followed soon after, which resulted in a renewed enthusiasm for his
earlier work which were rushed into reprint.

For many years a prolific writer, he was forced to abandon writing in the 1940’s through illness and
eventually died in 1950.

Sabatini is best remembered for his heroic characters and high-spirited novels, many of which have been
adapted into classic films, including Scaramouche, Captain Blood and The Sea Hawk. They appeal to both a
male and female audience with drama, romance and action, all placed in historical settings.

It was once stated in the ‘Daily Telegraph’ that ‘one wonders if there is another storyteller so adroit at filling
his pages with intrigue and counter-intrigue, with danger threaded with romance, with a background of lavish
colour, of silks and velvets, of swords and jewels.’
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From reader reviews:

Irene Weinstein:

Do you one among people who can't read pleasurable if the sentence chained from the straightway, hold on
guys this particular aren't like that. This The Black Swan book is readable simply by you who hate the
straight word style. You will find the facts here are arrange for enjoyable examining experience without
leaving possibly decrease the knowledge that want to supply to you. The writer involving The Black Swan
content conveys thinking easily to understand by many individuals. The printed and e-book are not different
in the content but it just different such as it. So , do you even now thinking The Black Swan is not loveable
to be your top list reading book?

Henry Carlino:

Nowadays reading books be than want or need but also become a life style. This reading practice give you
lot of advantages. Advantages you got of course the knowledge the rest of the information inside the book
which improve your knowledge and information. The details you get based on what kind of publication you
read, if you want send more knowledge just go with knowledge books but if you want experience happy read
one with theme for entertaining like comic or novel. The actual The Black Swan is kind of publication which
is giving the reader unforeseen experience.

Jeffrey Baptiste:

The e-book untitled The Black Swan is the publication that recommended to you to study. You can see the
quality of the guide content that will be shown to anyone. The language that creator use to explained their
way of doing something is easily to understand. The copy writer was did a lot of exploration when write the
book, and so the information that they share to you is absolutely accurate. You also could possibly get the e-
book of The Black Swan from the publisher to make you considerably more enjoy free time.

Jane Rippeon:

Do you have something that you enjoy such as book? The book lovers usually prefer to select book like
comic, small story and the biggest an example may be novel. Now, why not attempting The Black Swan that
give your fun preference will be satisfied simply by reading this book. Reading habit all over the world can
be said as the opportinity for people to know world far better then how they react when it comes to the
world. It can't be stated constantly that reading habit only for the geeky man or woman but for all of you who
wants to always be success person. So , for all of you who want to start studying as your good habit, you can
pick The Black Swan become your starter.
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